
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 

Unfortunately your child did not have appropriate PE Kit for their 
most recent PE session.  To make sure as many pupils can take a full 
part in their PE lesson we are striving for 100% PE Kit across the 
school. Parent feedback has informed us that often our pupils are 
not telling parents when they have no/incomplete PE Kit. Therefore 
we have designed this letter to let you know what they are missing 
so they can have full kit available for their next session. Your support 
is greatly appreciated! The items marked with an ‘X’ are the ones 
your child will need for their next session.  

 

‘Orange PE Kit Slip’ 

Summer P.E. Kit. 
□ House Coloured T-Shirt 
□ Navy Shorts OR Skort 
□ Trainers 
□ Spare pair of socks 
□ Lightweight Top or 

Raincoat 

 

Winter P.E. Kit. 
□ House Coloured T-Shirt 
□ Navy Joggers OR Sports Leggings 
□ Navy Fleece OR Lightweight Top  
□ Trainers 
□ Spare pair of socks 

□ Lightweight raincoat (Pack’a’mac) 

AK PE Kit ‘Orange Slip’ Name: 
 

Year Group:                         Date: 

Parent Name: 

 
Signed:                                 Date: 
 
 

Please could this reply slip 
be filled completed and 
returned to Mr Tanner’s 
tray. Your support in 
getting the appropriate kit 
into school is greatly 
appreciated. Thank you. 

AK Consequence Policy for No PE Kit (per term) 

 1st Time – Letter Home 

 2nd Time – Letter Home + Missed Breaktime 

 3rd Time – Hand written letter by child across break & lunchtime 

Name: 
 
Year Group: 


